SBCA Woodworkers Sub-Committee Charter

PURPOSE:

The purpose of the SBCA Woodshop Sub-committee (a sub-committee of the
SBCA Facilities Committee) is to serve as a contact point for SBCA members who
are interested in using the SBCA Woodshop and/or improving their woodworking

skills.
RESPONSIBILITIES:

The primary focus of this sub-committee is the safe use of the woodshop
equipment by SBCA members.

Additional areas of focus are:

¢ proper maintenance/repair of equipment.

¢ ongoing communication with the Club GM regarding Woodshop needs
(maintaining/repair of existing equipment, or the need for new equipment);

¢ preparation annually of prospective financial needs

e discussion with GM before donated equipment is accepted
by the SBCA

¢ minimum of annual communication to the greater SBCA community of the
availability of the woodshop for use by members and process to follow in
order to be certified to use the equipment.

Approved, SBCA Board of Directors:

FEBRUARY 10, 2022, at SBCA BOD meeting.




